
 

 

October 6, 2017 

 
 
The Executive Committee of the Marshall County Board of Education, comprised of Chairman of 
the Board Donnie Moses and Director of Schools Jacob Sorrells, spoke by phone Friday, October 
6, 2017, at 9:07 a.m. to approve roofing bids. 
 
Bids were received from three companies: GKL Companies, Inc., Porter Roofing Contractors, Inc., 
and TeamCraft Roofing, Inc. Porter Roofing Contractors submitted the low bid. 
 
After discussions, the executive committee voted 2-0 to award the job to the low bidder, Porter 
Roofing Contractors, Inc. 
 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 9:20 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
       Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Donnie Moses, Chairman 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Jacob Sorrells, Director 
 


